
  

   LIFE @ TRINITY 
         22nd January 2017 
 

  
      
  

     
 

          10.30am  Peter Waugh 

     

              
                         

              
             6.00pm  There will be no Service at 
    Trinity – we will be joining in 
    a Service of Christian Unity 
    at St Nicholas Church, South 
    Gosforth.  Everyone welcome. 
          
 
 
 
 

      
 
                 

                                      
 
 

         
     
 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Meet God, Meet Friends, Live Life Better’ 

Welcome! 

A warm welcome to worship 

at Trinity today.  We hope 

you enjoy meeting with us as 

we worship God together. 

If you are here for the first 

time, why not fill in a 

Welcome Card and continue 

to keep in touch with all that 

goes on at Trinity. Just speak 

to a Steward and they will 

help you. 

We hope you will join us for 

tea and coffee in the Café 

after the Service. 

 
Children @ Trinity 

All children are welcome to take part in YOUNG CHURCH during main church Service. 
We have a supervised crèche for children aged 3yrs and under in the Breamish room. 

We have Explorers for 3-6yrs in the Coquet room (next door to crèche). 
We have Enquirers for 7-11 yrs in the Derwent room (opposite the crèche). 

We have Elevate for 11+ upstairs in the Allen Room. 
 

Children attending for the first time need a responsible adult to accompany them to 

sign the necessary Safeguarding forms before returning to the Main Service. 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICES 
 
Sally Gibson on Radio 4 – ‘The Listening Project’ – Friday 27th January at 11.55pm –
(apparently a popular slot) and Sunday 29th in the Omnibus at 2.45pm. 
 
 

Prayer Partners needed! The Christian Chaplains at Northumbria University are looking 
for people to partner with them in prayer. There is a new prayer diary which can be sent 
to anyone who would like to pray for the University. There may also be opportunities to 
meet to pray for the University. If you would like to be involved in any way, please 
contact me on MethodistChaplaincy@gmail.com or 07463 947171. Thank you, Kate 
Laws (Methodist Chaplain: Northumbria and Newcastle Universities) 
 
Gosforth Community Minibus – Run by volunteers for the benefit of residents of 
Gosforth and the wider Newcastle area – to help the less able and local community 
groups. We operate library trips in the mornings to Gosforth and Kenton Libraries and a 
shopping trip to Asda on the 1st and 3rd Friday mornings in the month.  For more 
information contact Margaret Gillon on 07926 563160 or email: johnmargillon@aol.com 
and i folder at reception. 
 

Events @ Trinity 
 

The first Coffee Morning of 2017 will be on Saturday 4th February in the Tyne Hall. It 
will be a Trinity FUNdraiser and there will be the usual array of stalls. We would like 
donations of cakes and preserves - indeed any bakery will be appreciated - biscuits, 
scones etc., as well as raffle prizes and items for a store cupboard Tombola.  Any offers 
of assistance would also be welcomed. All enquiries to Jane Waugh - 284 8608. See you 
on 4th February! 
 
 

" Isn't Life Funny - Have a laugh on St Patrick's Day " Our next Ebenezer Fundraising 
event will be on Friday 17th March 7pm in Trinity Church.  A night of comedy & 
laughter with Rev Glyn Evans, Vicar of St Andrew’s Church, Chaplain to the Lord Mayor 
of Newcastle & NUFC.  Tickets £7 - include supper of soup & artisan breads.  Raffle & 
bar available. See Linda Nicholson & Carole Eke for tickets 
 

 

 

 

Flower person for the month  

Carolyn Hall 

 

Today 

 

Monica Goldfinch  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Women’s Fellowship 

Next meeting 
 

Tuesday 24th January at 2.15pm 
  

‘Mr Alan Nicholson’ 

 

All ladies welcome 
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Events Elsewhere 
 

Gather:Night Worship & Prayer Saturdays January 29th/February 26th @Brunswick 
Methodist Church, 7:30pm (tea and coffee from 7:00pm). This month there will be 
worship led by Jonny Anderson. There will be a time of prayer focused on praying for 
the body of Christ. We hope to see you all there as we continue to seek God, grow in 
the knowledge of who He is, and see our lives changed by His goodness. 
Seymour Pattisson. 
 
Jesus in the Blood Stream – ECG 2017, 18th – 23rd April – Scarborough Spa. As the 
theme ‘infused’ is explored, ECG promises to be a whirlwind experience that will amaze 
and astound the senses. The week will develop under the themes of ‘infused’ by – 
Mission, Unity, Word and Spirit. For more information contact: www.ecgevent.org.uk. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SUNDAYS @ TRINITY 
                             

                    

  January 29th
  10.30am           Peter Holwell 

               6.00pm           Radical Hospitality 1 – Peter Waugh 
 
 

  February 5th
   8.45am           Communion – Peter Holwell 

    10.30am           Kate Laws 

     4.00pm           Rooted – Andrea Cozens 

     6.00pm           Radical Hospitality 2 – Hazel Nelson 
                David Cowans 
 

 February 12th  10.30am           Peter Holwell 

     6.00pm           Alison Wilkinson – Radical Hospitality 3: 
                Jesus our host (including Communion) 
 
      

http://www.ecgevent.org.uk/


 

“Five practices of Fruitful Congregations” 

If someone asked  “what made a difference being part of church?” you would probably 
get many different answers. What would be a common theme, I hope, would be the fact 
that it was a positive reason. 

Recently some of us have been looking at a book called “Five practices of Fruitful 
Congregations” by Robert Schnase.  In the book  he  looks at 5 different areas where we 
can make a difference as individuals and as a Church.  Over the coming year we will look 
at all Five practices. 

From January 29th for four weeks we will be looking at the first of these practices 
"Radical Hospitality". 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

High Street, Gosforth, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE3 4AG 

Tel: 0191 285 6130 

Email: office@trinitygosforth.org.uk 

www.trinitygosforth.org.uk 
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